
Please call 754-322-7700 for additional information or questions. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Digital Learning starts for ALL students on 

Wednesday, August 19th 

8:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to present the following events for our students and 

families as we begin our new school year! 


